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Directorate ofHigher Education 

Himachal Pradesh. 

Email:dir.edu@rediffmail.com, college_branch@rediffmail.com 
Phone No. 0177-2653120, 2653575, Fax: 0177-2812882 

Dated: Shimla-171001, 	 15th September, 20 17 

To 

The Registrar, 


Himachal Pradesh University, 


Summer hill, Shimla-5. 


Sub:-	 Regarding overcharging ofFee B.Ed. courses and to refund the same. 

Sir 

Pleased find enclosed herewith copy of Govt. letter No. EDN-A-Ka(8)2/20 14 

dated 30111 August, 2017 on the subject cited above with the request to circulate the same among all 

the Private B.Ed. College affiliated to HPU to settle the issue of various complaints raised by the 

students of Pvt. Managed B.Ed. Colleges accordingly. 

It is further requested that all private colleges be intimated that the extra fees, i· 

any, charged by them be refunded at once and simultaneously inform that the case of sud 

allegations i.e. overcharging the fees are proved, the recognitirn - of those colleges shall b' 

withdrawn/cancelled. 	 ~ 

1 

Director of Higher Education, 

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1 

Endst. No. Even dated the 15th September, 2017 


Copy for information and necessary action to: ­

1. 	 The Principal Secretary (Education) to the Govt. ofHP, HP Secretariat, Shimla-2 w.r.t. 

above mentioned Govt. letter dated 30th August, 2017. 

2. 	 All Principal ofprivately managed B.Ed. Colleges in HPErcompliance (online). 

~3. Incharge, IT Cell, 0 /o DHE, HP to upload the same on D partmental Website. 
4. 	 Guard File. 

Director of Higher Education, 

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1 


